TOWN OF DEXTER PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Dexter Town Council will hold a Publjc Hearing on
THURSDAY, APRIL 13, 2023, at 6:00PM in the Town Council Chambers to consider the
following:

1. Order A2023-13 New Victualers License for Robert Brenckman dba RT. 7 BBQ, 809
Dover Road.

All persons may appear to comment on the above matters dated at Dexter, Maine this
7th day of April 2023,

Susan E. Page, Town Clerk



